
 

Clinton Township 
Lenawee County Planning Commission 

April 28, 2025 
172 W. Michigan Ave. 
Clinton Township Hall 

The meeting of the Clinton Township Planning Commission was called to order and at 7:00 p.m. by 
Chair Brandt Clark. The Pledge of Allegiance was said to the American flag. 

Board Members Present: 
Kim Scott, Kelly Schmittlein, Lynn Smith, Terry Calhoun, Michael Walters, Brandt Clark, Marsha 
Kershner 

Guests and Citizens Present: 
None 

Approval of Minutes: 
Motion by Scott, seconded by Kershner, to approve the minutes from the February 24, 2025 meeting. 
Vote: 7 Yes, 0 No – Motion passed. 

Discussion on: 

We reviewed the current Master Plan together, noting areas that may require updated wording. 
Additionally, we identified the need for a more recent Zoning Map. Moving forward, each of us will 
individually assess the process for updating the Master Plan, should any adjustments be necessary. 

Adjournment: 
Motion by Scott, seconded by Walters, to adjourn the meeting at 8.00 p.m. 
Vote: 7 Yes, 0 No – Motion passed. 

Next Meeting: 
The next regular meeting will be held on May 28, 2025, at 172 W. Michigan Ave., Clinton Township 
Hall. 

Submitted by: 
Kim Scott 
www.twpofclinton.com 

 


